
WE’RE HERE
TO HELP!

North Dakota Child Care 
Financial Assistance

HHS.ND.GOV/CCAP

The North Dakota Child Care Assistance
Program (CCAP) helps you save money as
it will pay a portion of the cost of child care
for working families, or families in training
or education programs.

CCAP INFORMATION



WHAT IS CCAP?
CCAP stands for Child Care Assistance
Program. It is a state-run program that
helps families pay for child care.
Applying is optional, but if you qualify, it
can significantly lower your monthly
child care costs.

You will apply through the North Dakota
Health and Human Services website:
HHS.ND.GOV/CCAP 

HOW DO I APPLY FOR CCAP?

WE’RE HERE TO HELP!

For CCAP or financial aid assistance,
please contact Trevor Matteson at
billing@BGCRRV.org or call 701.235.2147. 

Trevor can assist with any questions you
may have and help guide you through
the CCAP application process. 

DO YOU OFFER OTHER FINACIAL AID?

Yes. In addition to CCAP, we offer a
sliding fee scale and our Great Futures
Fund to ensure our programs are
affordable for all.

Boys & Girls Clubs of the Red River Valley
2500 18  St S  |  Fargo, ND 58103th

701.235.2147  |  BGCRRV.org

GREAT FUTURES START HERE.


